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Mill Road Bridge over the Flint River closure during the week of Monday, 

July 08, 2019 

 
Flint, Michigan - 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that they will be closing the Mill 

Road Bridge over the Flint River in Flint Township, during the week of July 08, 2019 for 

continued deck treatment construction activities.  Specific closure dates and durations are 

unknown at this time, as the construction activities are weather dependent.  Weather 

permitting, the entire bridge project will be completed by July 19, 2019.  Motorists are 

advised to allow themselves additional time to reach their destinations. 

 
Please contact Alexander Patsy, P.E. Programming and Development Engineer at (810) 

767-4920 Ext. 252 if you have any questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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